Eastcombe Primary School

Dr Crouch's Road, Eastcombe, Nr Stroud, Glos GL6 7EA



Tel: 01452 770227 Fax: 01452 770942 admin@eastcombe.gloucs.sch.uk www.eastcombeprimaryschool.co.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs C Jones Secretary: Mrs C David & Mrs B Ulett

Saturday, 03 June 2017

Dear Parents,

I hope you have all had a lovely half term and that the children are looking forward to their residential on Monday.

As you know we have been experiencing ongoing difficulties with our website, and adding many photos of the weeks activities will fill up our site and possible crash it! Therefore I have tried to find a way to share photos with you so you can enjoy seeing what the children have been up to. A disclaimer though...I will upload photos only when I am able to safely take the time away from the children and go searching for wifi. This may early in the morning, late at night or at random times as I am responsible for the children at all times, along with Mrs Monk, Mrs Dorey & the PGL staff. I will also be joining in with activities and having fun too! I will do my very best, however you must understand there are no guarantees of regular uploads.

I have chosen to use Dropbox, which is a web based file sharing secure system. The only people who will be able to access the photos are you as I am sending you the link. You will be able to see the photos within a file. You do not have to have the dropbox App to see the photos, just follow the link. You will see the photos in your browser so you will need to be connected to the internet.

I have already sent the link with a text to just Y5 & Y6 parents.

I have placed on photo in the 'box' already as a test! Let me know on Monday morning if you can access it. Any problems, just ask and I will try to solve!!!!

Mrs Claire Jones









